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May 20, 2020

David A. Brown

Staff Environmental Engineer
Shell Canada Energy

150 N. Dairy Ashford Road
Houston, Texas 77079

Dear Mr. Brown:
Re: N7L1-1834 - Shell Canada Energy, Camp Farewell — 2019 Annual Report

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the 2019 Annual Report on
April 27, 2020. The submission satisfies the requirement of water licence N7L1-1834
Part B, item 1. The submitted document, including all related IWB correspondence, will
be placed on the IWB Public Register.

Should you have questions or concerns please contact me at (867) 678-8610 or
adhikarib@inuvwb.ca or Mardy Semmler, Executive Director, at (867) 678-8609 or
semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely,
(\Nﬁw

5" Bijaya Adhikari, PhD
Science and Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Lloyd Gruben, Water Resource Officer — ENR, Inuvik
Kyle Schepanow, Senior Hydrogeologist, IEG Consultants
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